BOARD OF SUPERVISORS

COUNTY OF HUMBOLDT

825 5th Street, Suite 111, Eureka, CA 95501-1153

Telephone (707) 476-2390

Email: Kathy Hayes, Clerk of the Board khayes@co.humboldt.ca.us

MEMORANDUM FROM THE HUMBOLDT COUNTY BOARD OF SUPERVISORS

Date: January 30, 2020

To: Office of the Attorney General, State of California
c/o The Honorable Xavier Becerra
455 Golden Gate Avenue #11000 San Francisco, CA 94102

Subject: Letter from the Board Regarding Women and Children’s Health Services at Redwood
Memorial Hospital

Dear Attorney General Becerra,

This memo is to provide a notice to your office regarding a letter recently sent by the County regarding
Women's and Children’s Health Services at Redwood Memorial Hospital in Fortuna, California.

We ask that you disregard the letter sent to your office on Jan. 15, 2020. The Board will be sending
another letter on this issue that will take in to account further discussion from members of the Board
of Supervisors, as well as stakeholders and members of our local community, and will more accurately
reflect Humboldt County’s concerns and wishes as it relates to this issue.

Thank you for your attention on this matter. Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns.

Estelle Fennell
Chair, Humboldt County Board of Supervisors



